
 

 

  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you know it is MOCK SATS next week.  All the children are working extremely hard and 

this is a vital part of preparing them for their real SATS week in May. 

 

We have been amazed and proud at the number of children who have attended homework 

club during lunchtimes and after school and this shows us the dedication the children are 

now putting into their revision and studies.  We have planned a really exciting study week 

this week, as the letter sent out by Mrs Squires shows, hopefully this will help them think 

about the testing process and how to get through it as smoothly as possible. 

 

The timetable is as follows:-  

Monday- Reading,  

Tuesday- Spelling, Grammar and Punctuation  

Wednesday- Arithmetic Paper and Maths Reasoning Test 1 and finally  

Thursday- Maths Reasoning Test 2 

 

We couldn’t have asked them to work any harder and the staff and I want the week to go 

as smoothly as possible. Therefore we have lots of relaxation and ‘free time’ planned as 

well as the tests. During Mock SATs week, drinks and biscuits will be provided for all Year 

6 children free of charge. 

 

As we are sure you will be aware, it is a statutory requirement that every child MUST be 

in school on each day that week, just as it will be in May. All tests will begin at 9.00am 

so please ensure that your child arrives on time each day in order that they have adequate 

time to prepare for their day. 

 

Under statutory guidance if, by 8.35am your child is not in school, then you will 

be contacted and your child collected. If we cannot contact you a member of staff 

may come to your house to support you getting your child in to school. 

 

If in the unfortunate event your child is ill, they will be required to do the test in 

isolation and you will be able to collect them once they have finished. 

 

Please ensure your child goes to bed at a reasonable hour and ensure they are calm and 

relaxed, as much as possible. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and support during this challenging time for Year 6 pupils. 

Please be assured we will do everything we can to support you and the students. 

 

Yours sincerely 

   
 

Mrs T McGuire    Mr A Prior 

Head of Year 6   Principal 

 


